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     Extension Notice  
 

In response to the numerous requests from students who faced challenges in 

submitting their fees or encountered other issues, we have decided to extend the 

deadline for fee submission. This extension is intended to allow all registered 

applicants who have not yet paid their fees, as well as those who have not yet 

registered but wish to apply, have the opportunity to compete and demonstrate 

their abilities without missing out. 

 

The link for fee submission will remain open for an additional three days, i.e. 21-

23 June 2024. We hope this extension will provide sufficient time for everyone to 

complete their submissions. 

Please make sure to take advantage of this extended deadline and submit your fees 

within the specified period.  
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       Sd/- 

Prof. Nazir Ahmad Dar 

          Director 

 


